[bookmark: _GoBack]8.15.2019

Dear Pier School Families,

Over the past 3 years our Narragansett Pier School PTO has worked diligently to raise funds to build an outdoor recreational space for our children to enjoy during recess and after school hours. With the current academic and social demands our children experience it was our hope to provide them with a space where they can recharge their minds, move their bodies, disconnect from technology, and interact with their friends.
We have successfully raised $36,000 however, we are currently short $20,000. It was our hope to have the equipment delivered and installed in time for our children to utilize the new space by November. However, due to our current shortfall we may need to postpone the process. We are reaching out to you to seek donations to aid in closing the $20,000 gap. Any contribution you are able to provide to aid us in the final leg of our fundraising efforts so that we are able to install and open this amazing space for our children will be greatly appreciated. Below we have outlined several levels of giving again, any contribution will help immensely. 

With deepest appreciation,

Beth Pinheiro
Narragansett Pier School PTO President



I would love to help contribute to the new recreation space for my child(ren) please see my enclosed donation of:

____ $50.00	

____ $100.00

____ $250.00

____ $500.00 Also with my $500.00 donation, please include the following family member  name(s) on the plaque that will be hung outside of the building next to the new recreation space: 

______________________________________________________________________
____ Other: $___________

Please make checks payable to NPS PTO and mail donations to: 
Narragansett Pier School
Attn: NPS PTO
235 S. pier Rd.
Narragansett, RI. 02882

(Due to banking costs, returned checks will be charged a $32.00 fee)
